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May 12, 2022 

 

Good day Central Elementary School Families and Staff,  
 

It is important that my office provides you with the most up to date information about the administrative changes at Central 

Elementary School effective today, May 12, 2022, through June 30, 2022.   In the absence of Principal Denise White, Mrs. 

Tamika Reese will serve as Acting Principal of Central Elementary School.  When we have an administrator out for a period 
of time, it is important that we have a plan in place to continue the daily operations of the school.  Once Mrs. White returns, 

she will assume her role as the Principal of Central Elementary.   

 
Families, should you have a question or concern about academics, the school infrastructure, or school lunch as examples, 

you are encouraged to reach out directly to Mrs. Tamika Reese.  I ask that you allow 24 hours for a response though we 

typically get back to our parents and staff within a matter of hours.   
 

Mrs. Reese’s email address is as follows:  reesetam@orange.k12.nj.us.  

 

Central Elementary School is a great place.  As a team, we will continue to provide our students with a world class 
educational experience.  Always know that the district will continue to update you accordingly.   

 

Thank you for your continued support of both Central Elementary School and the Orange Public School District.   
 

Educationally yours, 

 

Gerald Fitzhugh, II, Ed.D.  
 
Gerald Fitzhugh, II, Ed.D.  
Superintendent of Schools 
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